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Comments: DUPLICATE OF LETTER #1052 FROM THE FIRST NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY COMMENT

PERIOD.

 

Idaho Rivers United Comment Letter - NP-CW National Forest Plan Revision

 

Attn: Zach Peterson, Forest Planner 903 3rd Street

 

Nez Perce - Clearwater National Forests, Kamiah, ID 83536

 

Dear Mr Peterson:

 

Thank you for considering our comments on Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) for the Nez Perce -

Clearwater National Forests (Forests) Revised Land Management Plan (Plan).

 

Idaho Rivers United (IRU) is a 501(c)3 nonprofit environmental advocacy organization that is dedicated to

protecting Idaho rivers and restoring our native fish populations.

 

Attached you will find the following:

 

* IRU's Comment Letter

 

* Appendix A as a separate document

 

* Verification of our Comment Letter online submission

 

Please let us know if you have any questions about our comments. We look forward to working with your

planning team.

 

Sincerely,

 

Reese Hodges

 

--

 

Reese Hodges

 

Conservation Associate

 

Idaho Rivers United

 

If you love a river... Take Action Now. CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail and its attachments are

confidential and may be privileged. If you believe this e-mail has been sent to you in error, please notify the

sender immediately and delete this email. Do not deliver, distribute or copy this transmission.


